
 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

      

                      

 

Visit to All Saints 

Church 2.4.19 

We had such a lovely walk 

to All Saints Church this 

week to support our 

learning about Easter. 

Father Diego told us the 

Easter story and took us 

on a tour of the church. 



                           

 

 

 

 

 

                                                

We saw some beautiful 

stained glass windows and 

we even had a go at 

ringing one of the bells! 


